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OneStar Long Distance, Inc. (“OneStar”) is certified to provide both local and long distance services in the state of Washington.  However, it currently provides long distance service only in Washington and has no immediate plans to begin providing local service in Washington.

Additionally, OneStar provides service via resale.  It does not utilize its own facilities to provision service at this time.  Thus, in the case of an emergency or disaster, it would be OneStar’s underlying carriers’, WilTel and MCI, facilities which would be affected.

OneStar’s contacts in the event of a disaster are as follows:

First:

Laura Collier, Regulatory Manager

Telephone:  (812) 437-7791

Facsimile:  (812) 437-7988

E-mail:  lcollier@onestarld.com
Alternate:
April Liley, Reports and Tariff Analyst



Telephone:  (812) 437-7642



Facsimile:  (812) 437-7988



E-mail:  aliley@onestarld.com


OneStar does not have local, regional, or emergency operations centers currently.

